PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Music Department

= Auditions for our Café talent show continue this week and we are very excited to see what you have prepared!
It is not too late to sign up on the music room windows for a time! All staff and students are welcome to
audition! This will be a night that you do not want to miss out on!

=  The Music Department is now in the middle of its annual poinsettia and cheese fundraiser. There is just a little
over a week now for you to make your orders. We have several different and yummy cheese choices and
more colours of poinsettias for you to choose from this year. Find the links on the PPHS website. Thank you
all for your support!

= A reminder to our PPHS Concert Choir members that we will be having our regular rehearsal today after
school. Students from the choir interested in our “Tangent” (our tenor/bass group) should plan to stay today

until 5:00 p.m. All members please bring your folders and pencils as we are handing out new music for the
holiday and festival seasons!

Soul Food
=  Soul Food will meet on Thursdays during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts.

Jr. Boys Basketball
= There will be a Jr. Boys Basketball practice today at lunch in gym A/B. See you there!

Drama Club
= There is a drama club meeting at lunch today in the drama room. See you there!

Improv Club

= Attention PPHS Improv Club meeting this Friday at lunch right at the bell for an important last meeting
before café talent night.

Clothing Drive

=  Attention PPHS! It’s that time of year, the clothing drive is here! Bring in new and gently used clothes and
put them in the bins located around the main floor. These clothes will be donated to local shelters to help
people in our community.

Guidance News
= Cafeteria Bucks!! Yes that’s right! $5.00 credit going towards a lunchtime purchase at our very own

cafeteria! If your name was one of our lucky winners please go to Guidance at the start of lunch to pick up
your ticket!



